. Inuature " NE COLUMN December 24, 1962 Honorable Oren Harris House Office Bldg. Washington, D. C. Dear Oren: I appreciate your letter and especially want to thank you for the cooperation I have had from you, Mr. Williams, and all your technical staff. You know, my son Tommy has been working for Mr. Spence, Banking and Currency Committee. When the hearings come up on SEC I want to testify. I think the first thing to be investigated ought to be the SEC. I made this same point to the greatest Chief Justice (Mr. Justice Vinson) in 1952, and he said the supposed self-regulatory agencies ought to be abolished every 15 years and started over. Wishing you the complements of the Season. Sincerely, Thomas Graham TG/ak 18:01MA -35-330 Sec. 31 RECEIVED